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Citadel Enterprises Donates Services to Trident United Way 

 
MOUNT PLEASANT, S.C. – Citadel Enterprises has donated renovation services to the Trident United Way.  

The full service home remodeling company provided assistance to the non-profit organization as it continues its 

mission of helping the community. 

 

Each year, the team at Citadel Enterprises contributes to a charity in need usually by performing construction 

related work.  “This year we wanted to do something more on a personal level so we decided to give to the 

Trident United Way,” said company president, Pete Loy.  “The organization helps so many different causes in our 

community.  Additionally, I think it is well managed and holds itself accountable to those who support its cause.” 

 

Citadel Enterprises provides remodeling, repair and design-build services with an emphasis on trust, service and 

neatness for the client who desires to work with an industry leading firm. 

 

Trident United Way works to solve the most critical problems facing people in our community. 
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